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Martin, Carrie 

 
From:  Jennifer Quinn [mailto:j.quinn@cumminshydraulics.com]  

Sent:   Tuesday, February 07, 2017 11:46 AM 

To:   Martin, Carrie 

Subject:  Request 

 
Good Morning Carrie, 
 
To follow up on our telephone conversation John Cummins would like speak at the 
upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting on Thursday.  
 
He would like to address his concerns about the current and upcoming development 
charges. You have informed me that this is Item F 2 1.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Quinn 
Service Coordinator 
Phone (905)836-7750 x 221 
Fax (905)836-2736 
j.quinn@cumminshydraulics.com 
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